First decision for the project from the Norwegian Funds
On May 22, 2020, the Programme Operator of Programme Health under the Norwegian Financial Mechanism for 2014-2021 (Norway Grants 2014-2021) has issued Decision No. 1/2020 on granting the financing for the Predefined Project: "Tackling social inequalities in health with the use of e- health and telemedicine solutions". 
The beneficiary of the project is the Department of e-Health of the Ministry of Health, while on the Norwegian side the implementation of tasks was entrusted to Norwegian Centre for e-health Research in Tromsø.
The total budget of the project is PLN 24,999,740.00, of which PLN 21,249,777.00 will be covered by Norway Grants (85%), and the remaining PLN 3,749,961.00 (15%) will have the form of co-financing provided by Programme Operator.
The implementation of the project started on January 20, 2020 and will continue till April 30, 2024.
The overall goal of the project is to reduce social inequities in health. This goal will be achieved by equalizing access to medical services due to the fact that there are social groups in Poland which, taking into account the socio-economic situation, require urgent support in this area. Activities will be targeted at the least prosperous social groups, and - to a limited extent - to other groups and will be based on telemedicine solutions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The project assumes development of telemedicine models by Polish and Norwegian experts in the areas of cardiology, geriatrics, psychiatry, obstetrics, diabetology, palliative care and chronic diseases. The developed solutions will be tested as part of pilot in selected facilities throughout the country, which will be selected in the open call procedure. In addition, a nationwide campaign will be carried out and a website will be created.

